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MEMORANDUM 
 

To:  Honorable Brandon M. Scott, Honorable Bill Henry,  
Mr. James Shea, Mr. Jason Mitchell 
 

From:  Council President Nick J. Mosby 
 

Date:  June 7, 2021 
 

Re:  Special Meeting of the Board of Estimates – June 8, 2021 
 
Please be advised that on Tuesday, June 8, 2021 the City Council is expected to approve on third 
reader, City Council Bill 21-0080, Ordinance of Estimates for the fiscal year Ending June 30, 2022.  
 
Board members should be prepared to convene at 4:00 p.m. to receive the report on the FY 2021 
Ordinance of Estimates and to certify the FY 2021 Real Property tax rate.  
 
This Special meeting will be held virtually via the Webex hosting platform. Members of the public can call 
in to listen live at +1-408-418-9388 (Access code: 173 430 1656) and/or stream it live via CharmTV 
(Channel 25) as normal.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Matt Stegman at 410-916-1354. 


